دانشكده فني ومهندسي واحد تهران جنوب

	دس: ۱۲۱۷ محروه آموزشی:	تام درس: ریا ری حسرسی نام استاد: کد د
بارم حوالات	جزوه بسته 🗀 سايرموارد:	تاریخ امتحان: مدت امتحان: ۱۸ نحو، امتحان:جزو، باز:
	ک فرمول ضبعه است 🗇 نیست 🕝	استفاده ازماشین حساب معمولی:مجاز 👝 فیرمجاز 👝 به پیوست بر
	A. Choose the best answer(each in	tem 0.5)
V	1) Which one is useful in guessing	g the meaning of unfamiliar words?
	a. Scanning	b. Using the meaning of other words in the text
- 1	c. Skimming	d. Reading the introduction & conclusion
gd v	2) What is context?	
	a. The headings and subheadings	
	b. Every word and its definitionsc. The introduction of the passage	
	d. The sentence and paragraph in w	hich a word occurs
1	3) By you can q	uickly get enough information.
	a. scanning	b. sl imming
	c. reading intensively	d. reading every word
2 1	4) Wining world cup 2014 is a ma	ntt r · f for Iran.
	a. in nton	b. release
	c. hon r	d addiction
41	5) This food was not	I have a stomachache.
av	a. digestable	b. digestion to be + adj
	c. digest	d. digesting
1:	6) He a compan	y in 1995.
20	a. found	b. find
	c. finds	d. founded
11	7) Men and women should have	opportunities.
DV	a. distinctive	b. equal
	c. beneficial	d. sensible
01	8) A prefix effects a word's	
V	a. meaning	b. place
		d. part of speech
0	c. shape	
V	9) Chips contains no	
	a. nutritional	b. nutrition
	c. nutritious	d. nutritionally

(10) The sums enar	
nHy	b, -ment
e, mess	dent
(A / 11) duct is a stem meaning .	minumum.
a lend	b, word
e. make	d. say
(/ 12) Some verbs become nou	ns by adding the suffix
aive	bious
cment	dal
13) Which prefix means for	mer?
aen	bex
cpost	dpre
d / 14) Which one is different :	from others?
a. purify	b. familiarize
e, weaken	d. reading
B. Mark the best synonym	for the underlined words.
15) Most scholars choose o	ne <u>particular</u> area for their researches.
a. similar	b. specific
c. different	d. familiar
a. fruitless	is closest in meaning to arduous? b. hero
e. difficult	d. request
O 17) A steam engine transfor	
a. changes	b. creates
c. stores	d. keeps
/ 18) Only 5 percent of Ameri	can over 65 currently resides in nursing homes.
a. works	b. sleeps
c. lives	d. goes
C. Write the synonym of the	following words.
19) discover	find out or bring into view
20) different	various or not the same
Circ	
D. Determine the parts of spee	ch of the underlined words in each sentence

- 21) The workers broadened the main road.
- 22) Creation of new drugs is one of the most important demands.

E. Read the passages and then answer the questions after each passage.

Passage A

Experts agree that it's important to eat a good breakfast, and to have your main meal earlier in the day. However, not enough people are ok their advice. In the U.S., for example, many people skip breakfast or have only a cup of coffee in the morning. About two-third of the populations still have their main meal in the evening. Many popular dinner foods, such as steak and French fries, are heavy in fat, which makes people feel tired.

23) According to the passage which of the statements below is correct?

- a. all the people have breakfast in the us.
- b. about tow third of the population skip their meal.
- c. steak is a popular meal in the us.
- d. some people have a cup of coffee in the morning.

24) According to the passage what is people's reactions to experts' ideas about food?

- a. people accept the experts' ideas.
- b. people don't accept the experts' ideas.
- c. people listen to the experts.
- d. people disagree the experts' ideas

Passage B

There you see a person who seems to have had a heart attack, first you should call an ambulance. The the heartbeat and breathing. If it has stopped, then commence external chest compression and mouth-to-mouth ventilation immediately. If the casualty is constituted out, move him/her gently as hatle as possible is to a comfortable position. A semi-recumbent position is the sest, it is easiest for the casualty to breathe in this position and takes some of the strain off the heart. Loosen any clothing around the neck and reassure that help is on its way. Monitor heart rate and breathing regularly until help arrives. If the person becomes unconscious, move to the recovery position.

25) According to the passage, what should you do first after you called an ambulance for the casualty? You should check their

a. blood pressure

b. heart rate

c. position

d. consciousness

26) What does "casualty" mean?

a. sick person

b. injury

c. disease

d. healthy

27) The prefix "un" is a Prefix?

a. number

b. negative

c. location

d. miscellaneous

28) What is recovery action?

ENGLISH LANGUAGE TEACHING

DEPARTMENT

نام درس: زبان عمومی نام استاد: کلدرا سا تید نحوه امتحان: جزوه بسته کد درس:۲۱۹۷ تاریخ امتدان: ۱۴/۹-۱۴/۹ منت امتدان: ۷۰ نقیقه بارم فعالیت های کلاسی و میان ترم: ۴ بارم امتدان: ۱۶ استفلاه از مائين حساب معمولي: غير مجاز به پیوست برگه فرمول ضمیمه: نیست I - Fill in the blanks with the words from the following choices to complete the sentences: 1- We have only a amount of time to finish the work. limitation a) limit (c) limited d) limitations 2- Uncle Bill in the Milk River Cemetery. a) bury b) buried c) burial d) was buried 3- He was the main of his father's will. a) beneficiary b) benefit (c) benefited d) benefiting 4- Many refuse to go to treatment centers. b) addictions a) addicts d) addicted (c) addictive pr 1 1 5- Four men were arrested for their roles in the bombing. b) suspects a) suspect (d) suspicion c) suspected 6 - He his telephone company 92 years ago. a) finding (b) found c) founded d) finds 7- He is an writer. a) inventive b) inventor c) invention d) invent 8- "Bibliophile" is the one who a) loves books b) enjoys words c) loves wisdom d)speaks correctly 9- Columbus had a very arduous voyage in his way to the West. "Arduous" means : a) non-stop b) strength c) difficult d) disturbance 10- Which of the following is closest in meaning to "fruitless"? (3) without success b) few fruit c) without any cost d) less of fruit

سو الات امتحاني بايان نيمسال: اول

	L	ادا د استخابات			
94-1	سال تحصیلی: ۱۳۹۳	سوالات امتحاتی بایان نیمسال: اول			
نحوه امتحان: جزوه بسته		ادارد استخارات سوالات امتحاتی پایان نیمسال: اول سکده سیام در ان ربیع مومی نام استاد: کلس ا سایمر سیسال اور ۱۰ ۹۲			
	ارم فعالیت های کلاسی و میان تر	استفاده از ماشین حساب معمولی: غیر مجاز			
رگه فرمول ضميمه: نيست	به پیوست بر	استعده ال معليل حسب معمودي: غير مجار			
II - Complete each	sentence with the correct	choices.			
	egy in which the reader w	vants to find particular pieces of information such			
a) extensive read	ing	b) skimming			
c) intensive readi	ng	d) scanning			
12 - When you have	a glance at heading and	photos of a magazine, you are in fact			
a) reading it exten	sively Debi	nming it			
c) scanning it		ling it intensively			
13 - When you read s	sentences to answer que	stions in your final exam, in fact you read it			
(a) quickly	b) inte	nsively			
c) extensively	d) skil				
14- Which of the follo		negative, opposite meaning?			
a) re- c) trans-	(b) dis-				
0) 44410	d) pre-				
15- Which of the follow	wing choices is the sten	of the word?			
a) activation	b) activ				
c) react	d) act				
16- While a prefix usu	ally changes the meani	ng of a word, a suffix usually changes its			
a) stem	(b)part o	f speech			
c) affixes	d) forms				
17- What is the area n		ele- ?			
a) write	b) send				
c) many	(d) far				
III - Cloze test; choose	e the best choice to fill in	a the blanks:			
A heart attack is o	aused by a reduction of	f blood to the heart muscles. This is most			
commonly	by a blood clot	an artery in the heart. Heart attacks can be			
or severe.	Sudden of pair	n in the center of the chest is the major sign a heart			
attack.	outside in the pair	in the center of the chest is the major sign a heart			
18 - a supply	b) components	c) resolution			
19 - a) senses	b) caused	c) resolution			
20 - a) obstructing	The Control of the Co	c) feeling			
21 - a) cure	b) mind	c) production			
22 - a) onset		© mild			
az egy ouset	b) supply	c) sensible			

به نام خُدَا

به نام خدا سال تحصيلي: ۱۳۹۳-۹۴ کد درس: ۳۱۶۷ نحوه امتحان: جزوه بسته ، ميستيو الات امتحقى دايان نيمسل: اول نام استاد: كلد اساتد تاریخ امتدان: ۷۰ امتدان: ۷۰ دقیقه بارم فعالیت های کلاسی و میان ترم: ۴ بارم امتدان: ۱۶ الله عرمي وبان عومي استفلاه از ماشین حساب معمولی: غیر مجاز

IV - Read the following text carefully and then select the option which best completes the

In the most well-written English texts, every paragraph deals with a specific aspect of a topic. The first sentence of a paragraph usually tells the reader what the rest of the paragraph is about so when you are trying to identify the main idea of a paragraph, you should read the first sentence carefully. Then, keeping the idea of the first sentence in mind, you should quickly check the rest of the paragraph, picking up only some of the words. This kind of the reading is called skim reading or skimming. Using this technique you will have a general idea of what the writer is saying about the

23- The well-written English is (a) a standard text b) a good hand writing c) a well known text d) an easy text 24- According to the passage, could be a good key to understand the whole a) the last sentence b) main idea c) general idea the first sentence of a paragraph

25- When you read a paragraph quickly, you pick up only some of the words. This type of a) quick reading (b) skimming

c) scanning

d) cramming

26- In a well-written text, the general idea of a paragraph must be about the of the (b) topic

c) main idea

d)skimming

27 - Using reading, helps you to understand the main idea of the paragraph quickly

b) specific aspect

c) careful

d) techniques

به خام خدا سال تحصیلی: ۱۳۹۳-۹۴ سو الات امتحانی پایان نیمسال: اول سال تحصیلی: ۱۳۹۳-۹۴ سو الات امتحانی پایان نیمسال: اول کد درس: ۱۶۷ نحوه امتحان: جزوه بسته میمسال اول ۹۴ ۱۴ نحوه امتحان: جزوه بسته تاریخ امتحان: ۱۶ بازم امتحان: ۱۶ بازم فعالیت های کلاسی و میان ترم: ۴ بازم امتحان: ۱۶ استفلاه از ماشین حساب معمولی: غیر مجاز به پیوست برگه فرمول ضمیمه: نیست استفلاه از ماشین حساب معمولی: غیر مجاز

V. Change each of the following verbs to the part of speech stated in brackets for each word and write the correct answers on your answer sheet.

28- effect (adj)

29. contribute (n)

30. final (v)

31. hazard (adj)

32. believe (n)

A. Choose the best answer (each	item 0.5)
	g the meaning of unfamiliar words?
a. Scanning	b. Using the meaning of other words in the text
c. Skimming	d. Reading the introduction & conclusion
2) What is context?	
a. The headings and subheadings	
b. Every word and its definitions	
c. The introduction of the passage	
d. The sentence and paragraph in w	
3) By you can	
a. scanning	b. skimming
c. reading intensively	d. reading every word
4) Wining world cup 2014 is a m	atter of for Iran.
a. invention	b. release
c. honor	d. addiction
5) This food was not	I have a stomachache.
a. digestable	b. digestion
c. digest	d. digesting
6) He a compan	y in 1995.
a. found	b. find
c. finds	d. founded
7) Men and women should have	opportunities.
a. distinctive	b. equal
c. beneficial	d. sensible
8) A prefix effects a word's	
a. meaning	b. place
c. shape	d. part of speech
9) Chips contains no	quality.
a. nutritional	b. nutrition
c. nutritious	d. nutritionally
10) The suffix changes	
	bment
aity	
cness	dent
11) duct is a stem meaning	
a. lead	b. word
c. make	d. say

12) Some verbs become nouns by a a ive							
	b ious						
cment	d al						
aen	15) Which prefix means former?						
	bex						
cpost	dpre						
14) Which one is different from ot	hers?						
a. purify	b. familiarize						
c. weaken	d. reading						
B. Mark the best synonym for the	underlined wond						
15) Most scholars choose one parti	culon and Control						
a. similar							
c. different	b. specific						
	d. familiar						
16) Which of the following is closes	st in meaning to arduous?						
a. fruitless	b. hero						
c. difficult	d. request						
	a. request						
17) A steam engine <u>transforms</u> hea	d into power.						
a abanasa	b. creates						
	d. keeps						
	er 65 currently <u>resides</u> in nursing homes.						
	b. sleeps						
c. lives	d. goes						
C. Write the synonym of the follow	ing words.						
19) discover							
(0) different							
Determine the parts of speech of	the underlined words in each sentence.						
1) The workers broadened the main	road.						

- 22) Creation of new drugs is one of the most important demands.
- E. Read the passages and then answer the questions after each passage.

Passage A

Experts agree that it's important to eat a good breakfast, and to have your main meal earlier in the day. However, not enough people are ok their advice. In the U.S., for example, many people skip breakfast or have only a cup of coffee in the morning. About two-third of the

populations still have their main meal in the evening. Many popular dinner foods, such as steak and French fries, are heavy in fat, which makes people feel tired.

- 23) According to the passage which of the statements below is correct?
- a. all the people have breakfast in the us.
- b. about tow third of the population skip their meal.
- c. steak is a popular meal in the us.
- d. some people have a cup of coffee in the morning.
- 24) According to the passage what is people's reactions to experts' ideas about food?
- a. people accept the experts' ideas.
- b. people don't accept the experts' ideas.
- c. people listen to the experts.
- d. people disagree the experts' ideas

Passage B

When you see a person who seems to have had a heart attack, first you should call an ambulance. Check the heartbeat and breathing. If it has stopped, then commence external chest compression and mouth-to-mouth ventilation immediately. If the casualty is conscious, move him/her gently and as little as possible into a comfortable position. A semi-recumbent position is the best. It is easiest for the casualty to breathe in this position and takes some of the strain off the heart. Loosen any clothing around the neck and reassure that help is on its way. Monitor heart rate and breathing regularly until help arrives. If the person becomes unconscious, move to the recovery position.

25) According to the passage, what should you do first after you called an ambulance for the casualty? You should check their

a. blood pressure b. heart rate

d. consciousness c. position

26) What does "casualty" mean?

b. injury a. sick person

d. healthy c. disease

27) The prefix "un" is a Prefix?

b. negative a. number

d. miscellaneous c. location

28) What is recovery action?

29) What does "this" refer to in this text?

b. semi recumbent position a. recovery position

d. comfortable position c. conscious position

F. Complete each sentence with the correct grammatical form of the words given in parentheses and Mark them on your answer sheet. 30) I don't really know, but I could							
Complete the following sentences with the given words below.							
informal		effective		insurance	hopeful		
They wereThe weathThis delay'Hi' is an .The	remely of a some in Britain is no vis a perfect way of way of doesn't our rect answers	toriously of why segreeting people.	ment we need a new c	omputer system			
7. Geology is a. living t c. the uni			b. rock forma				
8. "phil" in th a. boo	e word "philologi k t	ist" means	c. time		d. sound		
9. The prefix a. man	"mal-" in the wor	d "malfunction' b. bad	' means c. agair		d. after		